
 

 

December 18th, 2023 

 

To my Valued Patients, 

As many of you already know, on December 28th I will be hanging up my drill for the 

final time and retiring from dentistry. After 34 wonderful years of practicing, it is time for 

me to explore the next chapter of my life.  

I would like to thank each and every one of you for your trust and confidence in 

permitting me to take care of your dental needs throughout the years. Your loyalty and 

friendship is very much appreciated, and I will always cherish that. 

Both Dr. Biederwolf and Dr. Burns are already business partners of mine and will be 

taking over all operations of the practice. Clinically and ethically, you have two of the 

finest Doctors in Wisconsin providing you with your dental care. 

Debbie and I will be spending much more time at our cottage in Minocqua, but with our 

boys still working in the Milwaukee area, we will return to Waukesha from time to time. 

Once again, thank you all so much for giving me an amazing career in Dentistry, and 

Debbie and I hope to bump into you outside of the dental chair!  

With much appreciation, 

Brett C. Skarr, DDS 

 


